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Dear Parents, 

RE: Year 9 KS4 Curriculum Information and Options Evening  
 Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you at the Year 9 Options Evening on Wednesday 8 February where 
our subject teachers will be on hand to provide you with key information regarding their subject area. This is a 
very important evening and it is an expectation that all parents and students attend as we prepare for the GCSE 
curriculum and making options choices.  
 
When you arrive on Wednesday 8th February, please come to the main Hall where an ‘Options Booklet’ and a 
personalised ‘Pathways letter’ will be available to you and your child.  
The options process running order for the evening will be as follows: 
 

6:45pm All parents to arrive at the main hall to collect a Year 9 Options Booklet and pathway letter. 

7pm Options Evening speech delivered by Mr Johnston in the school Hall, including all the important 
information, dates, explanation about the curriculum and your role in supporting your child.  

7:25pm All parents and students are warmly invited to visit the ‘Subject Market-place’ event in the Sports-
hall to speak to teachers and find out more information about each GCSE subject.   

8:30pm Close of evening 

 
A response from parents about the Options Evening will be expected so please can you click here to complete 
Do also be aware that we have limited parking available at school, so attached is a map of the local car parks 
that can be used as alternatives, once our school car park is become full. 
 

I look forward to welcoming you all at this important night and will be available on the evening along 
with other members of the SLT to answer any further questions that you may have.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr J Wright & Miss C Hayles 
Year 9 Learning Co-ordinator 

https://www.stmarys.net/form/?pid=47&form=145

